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WIS 50 Reconstruction 
 117th to 43rd avenues | Kenosha

April 27, 2023

To learn more about the upcoming construction or to receive project updates, please contact:
WIS 50 Public Involvement Team
ConnectSE@devorpr.com  |  262-899-5404 

WIS 50 Eastbound Ramps to Close at 77th Avenue

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is continuing with the reconstruction of WIS 50 (75th Street) between 117th and 43rd avenues 
in Kenosha County. The following work is scheduled to take place as part of this project.

Beginning Wednesday, May 3:

• The eastbound ramps at 77th Avenue from WIS 50 are 
scheduled to close for approximately one week while crews 
perform various roadwork activities.
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Access to businesses and residences will be maintained 
throughout construction.   

The project team thanks you for 

your patience and cooperation 

throughout this project!map not to scale
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Please note that all work 

is weather dependent and 

subject to change.   

Alternate Route:

→   �Motorists are encouraged to use 88th Avenue (CTH H), 
60th Street, Green Bay Road (WIS 31) and the 77th Avenue 
westbound ramps to get around this closure.
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